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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

Counting Vegetables 

 

This week Nursery have been learning to count vegetables 
by touch counting each piece. The children knew how 
many vegetables they had counted because the last 

number they said meant that that was how many they 
had. At home ask your child to count out for example, 

five potatoes, three bears etc.  

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Homework Bags Reminder 

 

Each Friday a group of children will take a Homework Bag 
to play at home over the weekend. This needs to be 

returned the following Monday. Please make sure that all of 
the pieces for the game in the bag are returned.  

Children’s Hair 

 

 Please make sure that if your child has long hair it is 
kept tied up when coming to Nursery.  

Story of the Week  

 

This week Nursery celebrated Childrens Mental Heath 
Week.  The children spent the week talking about different 
emotions and talked about what makes them feel happy 
and sad. The children also made Funny Face Cress Heads 

for our theme called “Know Yourself, Grow Yourself.”  

 
  

This week we continued to read a story called Supertato.  
The children used their pre-writing skills to practise drawing 

shapes related to the Evil Pea and then used this skill to 
draw their own Evil Peas for their Wanted posters 

.  
 

Also, this week the children have been practising their 
counting skills and helped Supertato to count all of the 

vegetables after the Evil Pea had muddled them up.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “One 

Potato, Two Potato”. See the rhyme below if you 
want to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share 

this on Seesaw.  
 

One Potato, Two Potato 
 

 
One potato, two potatoes,  

Three potatoes, four. 
Five potatoes, six potatoes,  

Seven potatoes, more.  
Eight potatoes, nine potatoes, 

Now we’ve got all ten 
Let’s put our potatoes back  

and count them again. 
 
 
 

 Homework Bag Reminder 

 

This week a group of children will take a homework 
bag home on Friday and this needs to be returned 
on the following Monday.  Please check that all of 

the pieces are in the bag when it is returned.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


